

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



July 28, 2020

Finance Director Steve Corbeille 900 Quay St. Manitowoc, WI 54220

RE:

Notice of Retirement

Dear Steve:

Please be advised that I will be retiring from the City of Manitowoc after 27+ years. My last day of employment will be Thursday, January 7th, 2021.

It has been a pleasure working for the City and I look forward to my retirement.

Very truly yours,

DEBORAH NEUSER

City Clerk

cc: Human Resources Director Jessie Lillibridge